
Holiday Hours Announcement 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We would like to inform you of our holiday hours for this upcoming season: 

• Christmas Eve: 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

• Christmas Day: Closed 

• New Year's Eve: 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

• New Year's Day: Closed 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. We wish you a happy holiday season! 

Best regards, 

The Housekeeping Service Team 


